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June 28, 1966

Mr. John Sampson
20088 Las Ondas Ct.
Cupertino, Calfironia

Dear Mr. Sampson:
Here is your QSL on letterhead as you requested. We
were interested in your reception report, of course,

but particularly intrigued when you mentioned you
enjoy our program. We hope you continue to listen.
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Sincerely,

L J

Keith Lockhart
Manager Station Operations
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